From: Jane Juste
Subject: Tamba Applications
Date: 5 January 2018 13:27
To: ac.self@blueyonder.co.uk

Good morning
I would like to register again our objections to the proposed developments.

In brief, they are at odds with many policies included in the Island Plan. Also, the applicant has agreed to return the land
back to agriculture if the ‘holiday village’ is unsuccessful. | would question how this would be enforced. There is an existing
codicil on the greenhouses on La Rue des Varvots that they should be returned to agriculture if they are no longer being
used for growing purposes - they haven’t been used to grown anything for many years, but the owner of the greenhouses
has not been required/forced to return the land to its original agricultural state. Would the same apply to the holiday village?
Would the chalets be allowed to rot on a concrete surface for year upon year?

Kind regards

Mark and Jane Juste


mailto:Justemarkandjane.juste@yahoo.co.uk
mailto:Justemarkandjane.juste@yahoo.co.uk
mailto:ac.self@blueyonder.co.uk

